
 

Grades 11 & 12 Study Halls 
 

Students in grades 11 and 12 will naturally have a number of periods each week that are 

designated as “study halls,” with the operative word being ‘study.’ 

 

Grade 11 and 12 students have three options for study hall: 

1) Students may work quietly in available classrooms with teacher permission. These locations 

could include specific spaces for collaboration throughout the campus. 

2) Students may work in the cafeteria, provided the space is not being used for school 

lunches. If you are planning to eat during study hall, this is your only option for a location.  

Students using the cafeteria will be expected to respect the space, behave in an orderly 

fashion and clean up the area after use. 

3) Students may work quietly in the library, either in the silent workroom or in the main area. 

Regardless of which area in the library is selected, students must follow all library rules and 

behavioural expectations/Location. Of particular note are the following: 

■​ Please respect the atmosphere of the library. 

■​ The library may be used throughout the day, including lunch times, for silent 

private study and reading. 

■​ Please do not use the library for chatting and meeting friends. 

■​ Mobile phones should not be used. 

Students who are unable to follow the above rules will be asked to leave the library and will 

be reported to the high school vice-principal. Also, please note, if the library is at maximum 

capacity, students will be directed to the cafeteria or an alternate location. 

Remember, independent study halls are a privilege designed to provide students with an 

opportunity to complete schoolwork and are intended to help students develop a degree of 

independence and self-direction. Students who are repeatedly unable to behave 

appropriately or are disruptive in the library or other designated study areas will lose this 

privilege and have supervised study halls in their place. 
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Students with no scheduled face-to-face class due to online course choices or self-taught 

language course are expected to register with their virtual teachers or work independently at 

this time. Other study hall times are also scheduled with the site-based coordinator (SBC) for 

DP online courses, and students, if free, are expected to report to the SBC at these allotted 

times. 
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